BUDGET WORKSHOP
AUGUST 10, 2023
5:00 P.M.

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and time for a budget
workshop. The meeting was held in the County Commissioners meeting room on the
second floor of the Lafayette County Courthouse in Mayo, Florida. The following
members were present: Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. 1; Commissioner Mason Byrd,
Dist. 2; Commissioner Lisa Walker, Dist. 3; Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4;
Commissioner Earnest Jones, Dist. 5; and Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County
Attorney.

The Lafayette County Commission held a budget workshop for the 2023-2024
fiscal year. The following Constitutional Officers and Department Heads made
presentations to the board:

Marty Tompkins — Emergency Medical Services
Ken Moser — Lafayette County Fire Department
Brian Lamb — Sheriff’s Office
The Board discussed some issues they are facing in Fiscal Year 2023-2024. This
included how the Small County Surtax will be used. The Board requested a balance of 2
million be kept in reserves, only to be used with Board approval. The Board agreed to set
a workshop on August 28, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. to continue working on the new budget.
ADJOURN

The Board decided to adjourn upon general consent.
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Approved this 22nd day of August, 2023.



